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The seventh generation Honda Civic is an automobile which was produced by Honda from to It
was released in September as a model. Compared to its predecessor , it retained similar exterior
dimensions, but increased significantly in interior space thus bumping up Civic to a compact
car size segment. There was a flat rear floor, giving better comfort to the rear seat passengers.
This generation abandoned the front double wishbone suspension , which had been used in the
fourth to sixth generations, replacing it with MacPherson strut. The seventh generation was the
last to offer 4WD variants. In , models were introduced with new tail lights which created a circle
when illuminated and also gained revised dials and new wheel designs. In September , model
year Civic's received a facelifted front end designed in with new headlights, bumper, and grille;
it also received side skirts, and body colored hood and trunk trim. The hybrid version arrived at
North America in spring as a model being imported from Japan. A sporting hatchback model
called the Si was unveiled in August for the European market only. This model featured from
launch a 1. The Sport Hatchback is also available with a 2. Starting with this generation, cabin
air filters also known as pollen filters were installed as standard equipment and are located
behind the glove compartment internationally. The coupe, no longer available in Japan, was still
sold in Europe. EX trim includes sunroof. There was also the EX Special Edition which added a
sunroof and rear single cup holder. The Hybrid was the only trim available for the sedan style in
Europe. In , Honda Canada, in recognition of the one millionth sale of the Civic in Canada,
introduced a limited edition version of the Civic called the Civic Coupe Si Veloz 'Veloz' meaning
'swift' in Spanish. The Veloz edition adds a front, rear and side skirts, rear spoiler, carbon fibre
trim pieces, chrome exhaust tip, custom Veloz embroidered floor mats and Veloz badges. In , a
30th Anniversary Edition was added to all models, as well as a Sport model for sedans. The
body shape of this model was based on the "New Bullet-Form" concept, which aimed to create a
more dynamic look and provide greater stability while travelling on highways or winding
country roads. The interior layout also distinguished itself from other Civic Si generations with
a dash-mounted shifter. Shifting away from the 1. Much of the weight gain is attributed to the
chassis' stouter structure when compared to the previous generation hatchback, with the '02 Si
boasting an increase in torsional rigidity by 95 percent and a bending rigidity increase of 22
percent. The fifth-generation Civic Si saw roughly the same performance numbers as the
previous generation Si, with 7. Other changes include a switch to electric power steering over
hydraulic and coil on plug ignition. The EP3's uniquely rare body style in the U. The â€”05
models received minor revisions. The interior received more silver accents in place of the
chrome ones the lock switch. These Civics were named 2. The exterior saw changes including a
Rally-inspired body kit, a carbon fiber grill, front intake and rear bumper diffuser, a black
chrome-finish headlights and smoked taillights, high-mounted two-stage rear wing. For the
interior, Honda included Mugen carbon fiber and Kevlar race seats covered in red Alcantara
suede with 6-point racing harness, a sport 3-spoke steering wheel, aluminum pedals and shift
knob, Mugen high performance LCD screen gauge package and center mounted information
display. The seventh generation Honda Civic was introduced in Malaysia in February where it
was only available with the sedan bodystyle powered by a 1. This variant came with dual front
airbags, [19] something lacking from the EX-i and VTi variants. The Civic was now only available
with a sole 1. The seventh generation Civic was introduced in the Philippines in where it is only
available in sedan bodystyle. Trim includes; LXi with 1. Both came with regular front disk brakes
and rear drum brakes. Transmission choice were a 5-speed manual or 4-speed automatic ,
available in both trims. During facelift, the VTi-S was released, with 1. And in , the 2. Thai
models received the 1. This engine is a 1. In , Honda Civic was the seventh best selling vehicle
overall and third best selling passenger car in the U. From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia.
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Odyssey RL5. Odyssey RL6. Acty Van. City Pro. Civic Van. Civic Pro. Partner Van. Accord
Sedan. Sport utility vehicle. Pickup truck. Vehicle exclusive to Southern California available for
leasing purposes only. Previous to this the Si label was the highest in North America except for
Acura vehicles. The Civic Si contrasts with the more track-oriented and spartan Type R, which
has less sound deadening and amenities in return for better performance. The Civic Si has been
positioned as more of a full-featured sport trim, featuring luxury options such as a sunroof and
a seven speaker audio system. In , however, the Civic Si hatchback was reintroduced to the US
market. In , rear speakers and optional ABS were also added. It entered the market again for the
and model years. The Civic Si continued to be the sportiest Civic on offer in North America,
although the badge was used on a somewhat sporting model in Europe where the Type-R sits
atop the lineup. The Civic Si coupe debuted a few months after the initial launch of the models,
with the Civic Si sedan following in in Canada. The ninth generation was the first generation to
use a different engine than other models of the Honda Civic. The ninth generation Civic Si is
available as a Coupe and as a Sedan. Honda uses a new 2. A 6-speed manual transmission with
a helical LSD Limited Slip Differential is still offered as the only available transmission option
for the Civic Si. Sway bars have been changed to 0. The chassis is more rigid, and the curb
weight is slightly lower than the 8th generation. After the model year, Honda did not produce the
Civic Si for , citing poor sales. It is powered by a more powerful version of the 1. It went on sale
during May in the United States as either a coupe or sedan. A direct injected 1. The suspension
has been tuned and stiffened over the standard Civic. The body includes highly upgraded
chassis and drive components, including a dual-pinion adaptive electric power steering system
with variable ratios, sport-tuned suspension, an adaptive damper system, a helical limited-slip
differential, larger front brake rotors The Honda Civic is also the most popular passenger
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The eighth generation Honda Civic was introduced in September , for the model year. This
generation introduced the "two-tier" instrument panel. In the North American market, the sedan
and coupe styles are available, which were designed in Japan and Ohio, respectively. The
Hybrid only comes as a sedan, while the Si coupe was joined by a sedan in , and the Si sedan
entered the Canadian lineup in While the arcing line sweeping across the front fascia is
retained, the main headlights dip away from the main arc for a more sporty appearance. The
front bumper also has more vents with a steeper angle and sharper corners than the U.
Meanwhile, the taillights are more reminiscent of the Integra, with the main round brake lights
dipping slightly down into the indicators. By contrast, the taillights of the U. Civic resemble
those of an Audi A4. On the interior side, the Asian-market Civic has contrasting two tone
colour scheme. The three-spoke steering wheel from the American Civic Si and the European
hatchback is standard. Engines include a 1. There is a 1. For the hybrid, there is the 1. In other
markets where sedans are more popular such as Ireland and Finland , a range of sedans similar
to the JDM models are available with the 1. In Taiwan, this generation of Civic was more inline
with the JDM model, and was produced domestically since The Civic sedan is offered in 2
powertrains; the entry-level is powered by a 1. The more powerful 2. In the Philippines, the Civic
is offered in 3 grades; the entry-level 1. The 1. The 2. The S-L is only mated to a 5-speed
automatic transmission with paddle shifters, while the manual transmission version has been

discontinued. The S-L variant also has a 17" 7-spoke alloy wheels, 3-spoke leather steering
wheel, HID lamps, and has blue leather seats. All of the variants has a digital instrumental
gauge. Since the current generation is first introduced to the market in April , its total sales has
exceed its nearest competitor, Toyota Altis. The Indonesian market is offered in only two
models, 1. Both 1. The facelift model adds an inch 8-spoke alloy wheels replacing the inch
offered on the 2. The South Korean market has three trim levels, 1. All Civic models are
equipped with 5-speed Automatic transmissions, with the exception of the hybrid model which
uses a CVT. Due to the width dimensions exceeding Japanese government regulations for
exterior dimensions, the Civic is no longer regarded as a "compact" sedan in Japan, which has
been passed onto the smaller Honda Fit Aria for the compact sedan segment. Honda Japan has
recently removed from its webpage of the sale of petrol engine Honda Civic. Two models 1. In
the facelift model, the more expensive VTi model comes with paddle shifters. In Malaysia, the
eighth generation Civic was first launched in March [8] and then facelifted in March The
European designed Civic was also sold in Australasia as the Civic Hatch, alongside the sedan
body style. Designed by Toshiyuki Okumoto, [12] the exterior of the European model is the most
aggressively styled; the sweeping front arc is maintained and a perspex cover resembling a
lamp cluster replaces the grille. The rear tail lights are also similarly styled. Triangular accents
are found front and back, with triangular fog-lamps in front and dual triangle exhaust tips at the
back. The rear backglass is split into two levels, divided by a spoiler lip and the fuel filler cap is
a race-inspired exposed metal effect cap. For the 5-door models, the rear door is hidden away,
with the door handles tucked away at the corners of the rear windows, creating the illusion of a
two-door coupe. Mechanically, the European Civic differs from the American and JDM variants
in that it uses a simpler torsion beam suspension system for the rear wheels compared to the
double-wishbone system in the American and JDM versions. The more compact suspension of
the European Civic allows it to keep its large interior space, while reducing its length compared
to its predecessor. A 6-speed manual transmission is available across the range. Si and the
Type-S models were also offered in Europe, with the Type-S in the three-door configuration as
is the more powerful Type-R and the Si as a five-door, but both going without the bhp 2. No
saloon version was offered in most West European markets. There is also a start button
reminiscent of the Honda S The handbrake is in a more conventional position behind the gear
stick. All around there is a generous use of metallic trim. Some other features of the European
Civic include "magic seats" in the rear, that not only lie flat to increase boot capacity, but also
allow the seat bench to lift up and lie flat against the back rests to create a large loading area in
the back behind the front seats. There is also a "hidden" storage compartment in the boot under
the floor. The lid, which normally forms part of the boot floor, can be sunk down to a lower level
to increase the load area, designed to allow the boot area to accommodate larger or taller items.
In the normal position, the storage area can be used to hide valuables away under the floor.
Some models in the range feature things like electric folding mirrors, a panoramic glass roof,
dual climate control, automatic headlights, xenon lights, headlight washers, and automatic
windshield wipers. The range topping EX model also has DVD satellite navigation, and allows
the car's entertainment system, climate control, navigation system and hands-free telephone
system to be controlled all by voice commands. In other markets where sedans are more
popular such as Ireland, and Finland , a range of sedans similar to the JDM models are available
with the 1. In Turkey, a PS 1. In March Honda announced that it was recalling 79, eighth
generation Civics due to a potential problem with faulty handbrakes. Euro Civics hatchback
received a mild facelift for The main change is the new redesigned front grille which now
features two open intakes. The Type S received a grille similar to the Type R, only without the
red badge. The rear bumper has also been slightly changed, as have some interior parts.
Perhaps most importantly, the entry-level 1. The car received a mild facelift for , including a new
front grille which is said to be inspired by that of European Type R model, new alloy wheels
which are now standard equipment, body colour side-skirts for Type S model, a new ionized
Bronze colour for the exterior. For the interior, SE and ES models gets half fabric and Alcantara,
Si model comes with half leather and Alcantara with heated front seats. Production for the
hatchback started at the Swindon plant in November The eighth generation Civic features a
redesigned dashboard incorporating a "two-tier" instrument panel. The upper panel is
completely electronic and contains a digital speedometer in the center, with the coolant
temperature and fuel displayed as linear segmented indicators on each side. The lower tier,
slightly smaller than that of previous generations, has a backlit analog tachometer and the
digital odometer and trip computer below it. The gear shift position indicators are to the right of
the tachometer in automatic transmission and hybrid models, while the latter also features
additional IMA Assist and Charge indicators to the left. Indicator lights are spread over both
displays, whose brightness can be adjusted and saved independently with the headlights on or

off. The rest of the Americas receive the North American-market Civic sedan and coupe in some
countries. Air conditioning is optional, which is known as DX-A in Canada. The DX-G model sold
in Canada adds air conditioning, auxiliary input jack for portable audio players, power door
locks, remote keyless entry and storage console armrest. In , the sedan was renamed the Sport
and has added features such as black sport upholstery with silver stitching, chrome exhaust
finisher, and leather-wrapped steering wheel. These amenities were not added to the coupe
which remained as the LX. The EX-L model adds a leather interior with heated front seats,
heated exterior mirrors, leather-wrapped steering wheel, and a center console. All coupes come
standard with a rear lip-spoiler, while EX models have round chrome finish on the exhaust pipe.
Civic models with a moonroof have slightly less interior space due to reduced headroom. Due
to the limitations of the CNG tanks, the 6-speaker stereo system is not installed. The car comes
with a 2. It is also the quickest Civic Si off the line, with a factory 0â€”60 time of 6. In Canada,
the Acura CSX Type-S was offered in , borrowing the engine and drivetrain from the Civic Si but
offering additional luxury options such as leather seating. In , 10 years after its original release,
the model was recalled due to a defect in the vehicle's airbags, where it could potentially
explode in front of the driver and its occupants when activated in both minor and major
accidents, posing a threat to passengers. For the model year, the Civic Si received minor
tweaks that include even darker wheels than the model and a new shift boot with red stitching.
Mechanical changes included a new tire pressure monitor system, a new rear upper arm that
decreases the amount of rear camber, and a lowered spring rate for the coupe to match the
sedan. This was also the first year Canada sold the Civic Si Sedan. The production version
lacked such concept accoutrements, and the Si Sedan is mechanically almost identical to the
coupe. For the model year, Civics sold in the North American market received a facelift. For the
sedan exterior, the front bumper and grille were restyled and the bar above the rear license
plate is chromed, while the coupe received a new front bumper and grille both reminiscent of
previous Civic coupe generations. The sedan's taillights now use transparent lenses with amber
bulbs for the turn signals, rather than red lenses. For the interior, the sedan's steering wheel
was changed from a two-spoke design to use the coupe and Si model's three-spoke design.
Changes for the Si also included a revised front bumper and grille, turn signals with
clear-lenses and amber bulbs for the front and rear, a clear instead of red third brake light in the
rear spoiler, and chrome trunk trim for the sedan. The Civic Si saw no significant changes, save
for a black engine cover rather than silver. During the debut of Civic sedan and coupe concepts
at the North American International Auto Show in Detroit, it was announced that more than 1.
For the Brazilian market, the eighth generation Civic is available only with a sedan body, and it
is externally almost identical to the American version, having different bumpers and a higher
ground clearance. It is available in two trim levels. Both models might be equipped with a
5-speed manual or a 5-speed automatic transmission, but only the EXS has the paddle shift
controls on the steering wheel. A special trim level for handicapped individuals LX , based on
the LXS, was available in the first year but due to some changes in tax-break laws it's no longer
available. For the model, Honda introduced a new Flexible Fuel version, featuring the same 1. Its
exterior is the same as the North American-market Civic, except with amber tail turn lights and
only the sedan model is available. It is the basis that becomes Ciimo , a model from Dongfeng
Honda, one of Honda's joint-venture in the country. The Ciimo was introduced as an original
designed model of the joint-venture to the Chinese market in April after the ninth generation
was launched. However, the Ciimo differs from the previously sold Civic by adopting a front and
rear end inspired by the Japanese market model, as a result, it is slightly longer. It comes with a
1. The suspension uses MacPherson struts up front and a torsion beam in the back, while the
car itself was initially thought to be lighter than the standard Civic as dictated by Honda Type R
philosophy. Sophisticated handling aids such as traction control were initially thought to be
completely eschewed for a purer, more soulful driving character. In the end, Honda did include
a special version of their VSA Vehicle Stability Assist that was specifically tuned to the car so
as to better adhere to said philosophy. The Type R powered by an uprated K20A 2. This will
mark the first time that Honda will produce two separate distinct Civic Type R models.
Complementing the added power and decreased weight are a new bodykit, upgraded brakes all
around, a retuned suspension, new wheels and tires, and logo-emblazoned Recaro sport
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Accord Sedan. Sport utility vehicle. Pickup truck. Vehicle exclusive to Southern California
available for leasing purposes only. Conditions apply. Please enter a valid ZIP Code. Use my
current location. Wrapped in sleek, modern bodylines, with the timeless sportiness of a
two-door, the Civic Coupe is equal parts sophistication and sheer fun. Inside the Civic Coupe,
high-tech meets soft-touch, with advanced features and premium amenities everywhere you
look. ACC helps you maintain a set following interval behind a detected vehicle for highway
driving. If the detected vehicle slows to a stop, ACC is designed to slow and stop your vehicle
as well. Honda Limited Warranty. Roadside Assistance. Visit Honda Automobiles homepage.
Arriving Spring Shopping Tools. Are you sure? Your ZIP Code helps us search inventory at
dealers near you. Good Times All Around Wrapped in sleek, modern bodylines, with the
timeless sportiness of a two-door, the Civic Coupe is equal parts sophistication and sheer fun.
Your Personal Command Post Inside the Civic Coupe, high-tech meets soft-touch, with
advanced features and premium amenities everywhere you look. Touring shown in Rallye Red.
From the moment you see the Civic Coupe, it's obvious you're in for a blast. While its classic
fastback roofline speaks to its sporting prowess, its sleek body lines and distinctive C-shaped
taillights let you know this is one thoroughly modern ride. Touring shown in Aegean Blue
Metallic. LED Headlights. Sophisticated Body Lines. With a bold, aggressive face and sharp,
sophisticated bodylines throughout, every angle of the Civic Coupe exterior is the right angle.
Sleek Profile. The Civic Coupe features a sleek profile and long wheelbase, making it sporty
even when standing still. An exclusive rear taillight design carries the arch of the distinctive
C-shaped LED taillights across the full length of the rear decklid. Aggressive Stance. The Civic
Coupe features a wide, aggressive stance that's ready to scorch the pavement. Just push the
pedal. Sport shown in Rallye Red. Sport Rear Styling. The Civic Sport Coupe makes a splash
with inch alloy wheels and a center-mounted exhaust. The perfect way to add extra wow factor
to your new Civic. Alloy wheels can help ensure the longevity of wheel bearings and
suspension joints. Wing Spoiler. Give your new Civic an aerodynamic exclamation point with a
wing spoiler that adds a customized look. Splash Guards. Splash guards are a nice finishing
touch. They give your Civic a great look and help protect your paint from chips and scratches.
Body Side Molding. Body side molding accentuates the styling of the Civic. It's ideally
positioned to help protect against door dings and scratches. Front Underbody Spoiler. The
Front Underbody Spoiler accentuates the aggressive and sporty character of the Civic while
optimizing the ground effects. Moonroof Visor. Choose it for its sleek look and you get a
surprising bonus. The moonroof visor adds to a more comfortable and enjoyable driving
experience. Touring shown with Black Leather. Leather-trimmed seats standard on Touring.
Climb inside and enjoy the most comfortable, sophisticated Civic Coupe interior ever, with
available leather-trimmed seats and fully digital Driver Information Interface. Leather-Trimmed
Seats. Plush leather-trimmed seats offer a stylish look to the Civic Touring Coupe and a
supportive, sporty feel to every drive. Sport shown with Black Cloth. Leather-wrapped steering
wheel and shift knob standard on Sport and above. Get a comfortable grip and take control of
the Civic Coupe with the stylish leather-wrapped steering wheel and shift knob. Seating for Five.
Driver Information Interface. Sport pedals standard on Sport and Touring. Sport Pedals. The
Sport trim on the Civic Coupe adds to its performance-driven styling with racing-inspired sport
pedals. Heated Front Seats. Heated seats for the driver and front passenger are standard on EX
and Touring. One-touch power moonroof standard on EX and Touring. One-Touch Power
Moonroof. Enjoy a better glimpse of the scenery through the available one-touch power
moonroof, or get a little extra fresh air by opening it up with the touch of a finger. Cargo Space.
Civic Sedan interior shown. Center Console. Electric Parking Brake. Engaging a parking brake

has never been easier. The Civic Coupe features an electric parking brake that quickly and
simply activates with the lift of a finger. All-Season Floor Mats. Armrest Illumination. The
armrest with illumination adds comfort to both driver and passenger. Console Illumination.
Bring to light the refined details of your Civic's interior with the soft glow of console
illumination. Interior Illumination. Carpet Trunk Mat. The carpet trunk mat gives your trunk area
a finished look while adding an important extra layer of protection. Wireless Phone Charger.
MacPherson Strut Front Suspension. The Civic Coupe was designed to handle with the best of
them, featuring standard MacPherson struts and a lightweight, rigid body structure.
Continuously Variable Transmission. Becoming one with the Civic Sport Coupe is easy once
you grab the stick shift and make your way through its snappy, 6-speed manual transmission.
See details here. Whatever soundtrack you cue up for the drive, the available premium audio
system will kick out the jams with 10 speakers and watts of power. Connected Audio. Available
in the 48 contiguous U. Some services and features are subject to device capabilities and
location restrictions. All fees, content and features are subject to change. Multi-Angle Rearview
Camera. With the available Smart Entry key, you can start your Civic Coupe remotely, and lock
and unlock it without taking your keys out of your pocket. Brochures image. In the United States
of America, the Civic is the second-longest continuously-running nameplate from a Japanese
manufacturer; only the Toyota Corolla , introduced in , has been in production longer. Having
gone through several generational changes, the Civic has become larger and more upmarket ,
and it currently slots between the Fit and Accord. It was introduced in July as a two-door coupe
, followed by a three-door hatchback that September. The current Civic has become much more
luxurious with air conditioning, power locks, and power windows, plus options like leather
upholstery, satellite-linked navigation, and a six-speed manual transmission. Initially gaining a
reputation for being fuel-efficient, reliable and environmentally friendly, later iterations have
become well-known for performance and sportiness, especially the Civic Type-R and Civic Si.
As of , the Civic has been the top-selling car in Canada for eleven straight years. The first
generation Honda Civic was introduced in The Civic was available as coupe , both three and five
door hatchback as well as a five door station wagon body style. Due to the oil crisis demand for
fuel efficient vehicles was high and the Civic's build quality matched its fuel economy allowing
it to succeed in the market. In the Civic was redesigned. The new model featured more angular
and larger body styles and increased engine power in the form of an optional 1. A "3-box" four
door sedan was also introduced as well as a three-speed automatic to replace the two-speed
unit available in the previous generation. In a sport-oriented "S" model was introduced offering
firmer suspension, sports tires, and a five-speed manual transmission. The third generation was
released in The five-door hatchback and wagon were merged into a four-door "shuttle wagon"
and an additional coupe style was introduced, labeled CRX. A new valve 1. For the Civic was
redesigned again with increased dimensions and a lower hood line. A wide range of models and
trim levels were offered for various markets around the world. All US models now featured fuel
injection , but carbureted models were available elsewhere. The fourth generation saw the
introduction of the long running D series engine. Introduced in the redesigned Civic featured
the usual increased dimensions as well as more aerodynamic styling. The wagon variant was
now only available in the Japanese market where the previous generation wagon was carried
over. The old HF model was brought back and renamed VX which was Honda's most fuel
efficient model sold at the time. The sixth generation featured updated styling although less
radical than previous redesigns. Suspension and engine options were similar to the previous
generation but several new variants were introduced, including two distinct wagon models: the
"Orthia" based on the standard Civic which was sold in the Japanese market and the Domani
based wagon which was offered in the European market. It also saw the introduction of the
Acura 1. None of these models were offered in the US. The Honda Civic Type R featured major
reductions in weight as well as improved engine output and a number of other changes and
additions designed to improve performance. The seventh-generation was released in While the
redesign retained the previous generations exterior dimensions, interior space was improved in
part by using a flat rear floor. The front suspension was changed from that of a double
wishbone to a MacPherson strut , in order to lower costs, as well as allow more engine bay
room for the newly introduced Honda K-series engine. Power was also increased on some trim
levels. Coilovers are a popular modification, but tend to be very unreliable, and the replacement
parts are very hard to come by, unless your name is Mr. Coilover In North America the coupe
and sedan body styles were available except for the Si SiR in Canada which was offered only as
a three-door hatchback. The rest of the world received three and five-door hatchbacks. This
generation saw Honda introduce their first Civic Hybrid. It is this model of civic which is most
popular on the modified scene - with many aftermarket parts available. For the generation
Honda split the model into two different platforms, one primarily for the home market and North

America and the other designed for the European market using a simpler rear suspension from
the Honda Fit and more aggressive styling. Although the North American and the home market
model differ externally, they are mechanically identical. Both Si and Type-R trim levels continue
although the Japanese and European Type-R while sharing the same engine are mechanically
different. In the US an improved version of the Si tuned by Honda tuner Mugen is offered
featuring cosmetic alliterations and changes to the suspension and exhaust system. For ,
Honda has announced that the Civic will receive a minor face lift, including a slight redesign to
the front and rear. The interior changes will include bluetooth compatibility and an optional
leather wrapped steering wheel in the LX model. While the Civic is sold in largely the same form
worldwide, differences in the name of the models exist between markets. In Japan, the
hatchback Civic is just called "Civic" while the sedan model was called the "Civic Ferio" during
the fifth and sixth generation. The sixth-generation sedan was also sold as the Integra SJ. A
four-door station wagon model called the Civic Shuttle also Civic Pro in Japan was available
from until this brand name would later be revived for the mids Honda Shuttle people carrier,
known in some markets as the Honda Stream. In South Africa, the sedan the only model sold
there until the launch of the sixth generation sedan and hatch was known as the Ballade. Also,
at various times, the Civic or Civic-derived models have been sold by marques other than
Honda â€” for example, Rover sold the , and 45 , each of which were Civic-based at some point
first s were the second generation Ballade; from the and were based on the Concerto; the was
the Domani , as was their predecessor, the Triumph Acclaim , based on the first Honda Ballade.
The Honda Domani, an upscale model based on the Civic, was sold as the Isuzu Gemini in
Japan , and confusingly the 5-door Domani was sold as the Honda Civic along with the "real"
hatchback and sedan Civics in Europe from to In Thailand , the sixth generation Civic was
available as the four-door Isuzu Vertex. The sixth-generation station wagon was sold as the
Honda Orthia , with the Partner as the downmarket commercial variant. The seventh generation
minivan model is called the Honda Stream. In Canada , the sixth and seventh generation Civics
were mildly redesigned to create the Acura EL until the advent of the eight generation Civic,
which was used to create the Acura CSX. The three-door hatchback body style has been
somewhat unpopular in the United States , but has achieved wide acceptance in Canada , as
well as popularity in Japan and European markets, helping cement Honda's reputation as a
maker of sporty compact models. Accordingly, all instances of the current model left or right
hand drive, anywhere in the world are British -made cars designed with Japanese engineering,
except for the US-built two-door coupe and the sedan version built in Brazil for the Latin
American market. In North America , the Civic hatchback was dropped for The Civic was
launched in the local market with a firm view of exporting this model to other countries by In
India , the Civic sedan was launched in July for the first time. In Brazil , although being
considered for local manufacturing since the early s it was illegal to import cars in Brazil from
until , the Civic wasn't available until , via official importing. The seventh generation production
started in , displacing the Chevrolet Vectra from the top sales record for the mid-size sedan
segment, however it lost that position to the Toyota Corolla the following year. In , the eighth
generation was released and regained the sales leadership. Furthermore, the Brazilian
subsidiary began producing flex-fuel versions for the Civic and the Fit models, capable of
running on any blend of gasoline E20 to E25 blend in Brazil and ethanol up to E The IIHS
awarded the Civic with a rating of Good on both frontal and side impact crash tests [13] and
lists the Civic as the second-best small car in overall crashworthiness [14]. Frontal Impact:. Side
Impact Front Seat:. Side Impact Rear Seat:. In Australia , â€” Civics were assessed in the Used
Car Safety Ratings on their level of occupant protection regardless of size or era. In many areas,
the Civic is popular as a platform for modification and customization by an enthusiast
community. Civics in fourth, fifth, and sixth generations had a high power-to-weight ratio and a
higher hp-to-liter output compared to many of their direct competitors which allowed for
naturally better acceleration, braking and handling given similar parts. As well, starting with the
fourth generation and continuing until the model year, Civics had front and rear double
wishbone suspension , something common in midsize and larger cars but rarely found in
compacts. This advanced four-wheel independent suspension was inspired by Honda's racing
research and allowed class-leading handling. Also, because of parts interchangeability, many
Civics which were originally equipped with lower-power engines can later be equipped with a
newer Honda engine, or many other upgrades. The recent seventh and eighth generations, now
rated as compacts rather than subcompacts, are still competitive as tuner projects. However,
they have succumbed to added weight, and higher centers of gravity which has significantly
reduced their appeal amongst passionate drivers. Particularly controversial among the tuner
community was the replacement of the front double wishbone suspension with a MacPherson
strut , as a double wishbone is easier to tune but this freed up front seating legroom. These

changes made the car safer on the whole though, and broadened its appeal to the average
consumer. The seventh generation's styling was more mainstream, though the eight generation
returned to a more aggressive look. However, even as advanced and powerful the Honda Civic
appears to be, Civics tend to give the import scene a stained name. Respect is hard to earn
amongst fellow car enthusiasts with a Honda Civic, although an elite few do achieve true car
enthusiast status. Solution to riced out Civics is pending. From to , the Civic was awarded "Car
of the Year Japan. It also took the top prize among imported vehicles in the U. The Civic has
been on Car and Driver magazine's yearly Ten Best list six times, in , , and Honda claimed 5 of
the top 10 Greenest car slots, 3 of which were models of the Civic. Although Civics are not
designed to be performance cars nor hold any legitimate racing victories, they have been used
for racing ever since their introduction. In , a Civic was entered, alongside cars of much larger
engine sizes, in the Australian Bathurst endurance race. In recent years the Civic has been used
in a wide variety of racing series, particularly in Japan. It is also used in touring car races in
Europe and the United States. With the huge availability of modification parts to make the Civic
quicker and its popularity in street racing, the Civic has become a popular choice for sports
compact drag racing , where in the United States, it has helped to launch the career of
numerous drag racers such as JoJo Callos, Kenny Tran and Lisa Kubo. In the Tuner Car world,
the ease with which the Civic's engine can be swapped out makes it practical to use as both a
family car during the week and a performance vehicle at the tracks though its performance is no
better than any economy car. It is believed to be the most competitive car for that class, and is
often rivaled by the Subaru Impreza 2. From Honda Wiki. Main article: Honda Civic first
generation. Main article: Honda Civic second generation. Main article: Honda Civic third
generation. Main article: Honda Civic fourth generation. Main article: Honda Civic fifth
generation. Main article: Honda Civic sixth generation. Main article: Honda Civic seventh
generation. Main article: Honda Civic eighth generation. Toyota Motor Corp. Retrieved on JB car
pages. Honda Brazil. September Vic Roads. Honda Worldwide. Current Categori
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